September 21, 2016

Secretary of the Commission
Missouri Pubiic Service Commission
P.O. Box 360

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

Re: Reguest Commission Approval of Revised Tariff Sheet No. 2.26
Whole House Efficiency

Dear Secretary;

Kansas City Power & Light Company (“KCP&L") seeks approval from the
Missouri Public Service Commission of the enclosed tariff revisions.

This filing is made to incorporate revisions in the Whole House Efficiency tariff
which the Company believes will increase participation in the program while maintaining
cost-effectiveness.

KCP&L has discussed the proposed revisions with Staff of the Commission,
Office of Public Counsel and Missouri Department of Economic Development-Division
of Energy prior to filing.

Thank you for your consideration of the revised tariff. Please contact me directly
at (816) 556.2263 or carol.sivils@kcpl.com if you require any additional information.

Sincerely,

Cotaf S5l

Carol Sivils
Supervisor, Regulatory Affairs

Enclosures:
Letter of Transmittal
Proposed tariff sheet (with red-line version)

cc:
l.ois Liechti

Tim Rush

Office of Public Counsel
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